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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 54 – 2024 
 

River Medway – Saltpan Reach 
Discontinuation of Mooring Buoys 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that Saltpan No.1 and No.2 mooring buoys have been discontinued, the 

riser chains for both buoys have been lowered to the seabed and will not be recovered. The UKHO 

have been informed of the change which will be reflected in future Admiralty Notice to Mariners. 

Until the respective admiralty charts have been updated to denote the foul area, mariners are 

advised not to anchor in the vicinity of the mooring buoys currently shown below.  

 

Admiralty Chart Nos.3683 and 1834 refer. 
   
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. (Recorded Lines) 
 

Marine Operations Department       27th September 2024 
Peel Ports London Medway              


